
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back, we hope you have enjoyed a 
wonderful summer and are ready for our exciting 
year ahead. 
 
This term, our class text is ​Holes by Louis Sachar 
which we will be reading together and sharing 
books in pairs. If you have this book already, then 
do bring it in. You will have your own, individual 
copy! Label it with your name and it will remain in 
school for this half term. 
 
Please can all uniform be labelled with your 
child’s name, including a clear water bottle,  to 
ensure we can do our best to return any lost 
property. 
 
As always if you have any concerns or issues, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We are looking forward to teaching your child. 
 
Ms Chant, Mrs Dalby, Mrs Halcrow and Mrs Cross 

OUR DRIVING 
QUESTION:  Are all people equal? 

AS WRITERS ​we will be writing 
settings, character 
descriptions and informal 
letters inspired by the novel, 
Holes. We will also be 
developing our retrieval skills. 

AS MATHEMATICIANS ​we will 
be developing our knowledge 
of place value and reasoning 
around the four operations. 

 

AS GEOGRAPHERS​ we will be 
developing our understanding 
of the world by exploring our 
spatial sense, investigating 
where all the people in the 
world are and  the challenges 
our population is facing. 

AS SCIENTISTS​ we will be 
exploring the behaviour of 
light and how it is used. 

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS​ we 
will be becoming internet 
legends and learning how to 
stay safe online. 

AS CITIZENS​ (PSHCE/RE) we will 
be celebrating differences 
including learning about 
Jewish festivals.  

AS ATHLETES, ​we will be predominantly concentrating on Strength 
and Fitness Training incorporating Athletics to showcase our online 
learning. 

PE day for Year 6 is on ​Thursdays 
so please remember to come 
dressed in your PE kit - not school 
uniform.  
Homework:  
Every day: 20 minutes reading 
Mon: TT Rockstars set/due 
Fri: Spelling Shed & SENECA 
set/due 

AS ARTISTS​ we will be studying 
Pop Art with a focus on Andy 
Warhol. 

IN FRENCH​ we will be enjoying 
conversations about the 
weather and the months of 
the year. 


